
Alliance Headquarters

28 May 1991

Dear Mr Watson

Thank you again and please continue to pray for us all.

Yours sincerely

Mr John Watson
Chairperson
Pax Christ Ireland
Belfast Branch
22 William Alexander Park 
Belfast
BT10 OLW

Dr John T/Aidei^ice 
PARTY LEADER 

88 University Street 
Belfast BT7 1HE 
Northern Ireland

Telephone (0232) 324274 
Facsimile (0232) 333147

Thank you very much for your letter concerning the talks, 
last few weeks have been, if anything, 
frustrating than many of those that 
constant source of support to us, 
by the earnest prayers of Christian people 
community and beyond.

The 
even more difficult and 

went before and it is a 
to know that we are borne up 

throughout the


